Lisa Seals

From: Omar E. Ramos

Sent: Monday, October 1, 2018 7:31 AM

To: ‘Moderated All Users List'

Subject: Annual Notice of Required Disclosures

Dear Employee,

Imperial Valley College is required to provide this notice of required disclosures available on our website at:
http://www.imperial.edu/about/consumer-information/

The sections on this webpage provide a list and brief description of the required information with links to additional
detailed information or explains how it can be obtained.

In addition, the Imperial Valley College Annual Security report is available for your review at:

https://www.imperial.edu/annual-security-report

The report provides campus security policies as well as crimes statistics. A paper copy of this report is available by
request at the Campus Safety and Parking Office.
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